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Our School Values 

Resilience        Teamwork        Respect        Pride        Curiosity 

Ignite the spark, reveal the champion 

Monday 22nd May 2023 

Dear Families, 
 
                                                                                                            
 This term, both children in Nursery and Reception have 
been learning about the minibeasts that live in our gardens. 
Next term, we have an interactive workshop for the children to 
take part in. Each class will get the chance to see, hold and 
learn more about a range of different animals as part of ‘The 
Wiggly Wild Show.’ This workshop will be taking place on 
Monday 26th June 2023.  
 
 The cost of this workshop will be £1.50 per child, payable 
through Arbor. If you have any issue with Arbor or making 
this payment, please speak with a member of the school office 
team who will be happy to support you.  
 
 If you have any further questions, please speak to your 
class teacher. 
 
 
Miss Gray and the EYFS team 
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